
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

And so we are at Friday once more…. 
 
Plenty of exciting learning has taken place this 
week and we have had the pleasure of visiting 
most classes in order to see how everyone has 
been getting on. This also gives us an               
opportunity to see how our school is               
developing and –as expected—we are delighted 
with what we saw. Your children really are   
wonderful! 
In EYFS, an exciting visitor arrived in the form of 
the police. They brought a police vehicle for the 
children to look inside and talked about how 
they help our community. The children loved it 
and the photos are on Facebook for you to     
enjoy. 
Please remember that tickets for our Easter 
Raffle remain on sale at the gates at the start 
and end of the day. They are £1 a strip. 
Have a lovely weekend everyone. 
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Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

The Biscuit bears go to 1AD, 3NB & 6NI who have the best attendance this week.  

Whole school attendance is 96.1% this week. 

N— 89% Rec 1— 95%  Rec 2— 93%  1HN– 93% 1AD— 99% 2FA— 97% 2LB— 98% 3NB— 100% 

3JH— 96% 4HW—95%  4CH—96% 5LA— 97% 5NP— 98% 6NI— 100% 6GA—95%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2022. 
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 Spring Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 

Monday 7th March 2022—West Yorkshire Police Van to visit EYFS 

Wednesday 16th March 2022—Coffee Morning (9:00-10:00am) 

17th & 18th March 2022—LKS2 Temple Newsam trips 

Wednesday 30th March 2022—Easter Disco 

Friday 1st April 2022—School closes for Easter holiday 

 Project Hope 

Project Hope Leeds is currently involved in consid-

ering how Ebor Gardens Community Centre can be 

revitalised as a local community centre and we 

would like to know your thoughts!  

Please follow the link to have your say Link ls9-

community-questionnaire  

Every submission made before the end of March 

will be entered into a prize draw to win a hamper 

with over £50 worth of prizes including cinema tick-

ets and restaurant vouchers.  

(Terms: Only one entry per household. Contact details must be provided in order 

to be entered into the draw. Closing date: 31st March 2022).  

 

Register for Arbor Portal 

At the moment 91% of our families 

are registered and using the Arbor 

Portal. If you still need to register, 

please contact the school office or 

email:  

admin@eborgardensacademy.co.uk 

https://project-hope.co.uk/ls9-community-questionnaire
https://project-hope.co.uk/ls9-community-questionnaire


 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in Reception, KS1, UKS2 and Biscuit Bear            
winners………….. 
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